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 8th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

You will have no doubt heard via the media that the Reception Baseline Assessment 

(RBA) has been introduced from September 2021. The RBA is an assessment that 

will be administered in all primary, infant and first schools in England to pupils 

attending reception classes. 

 

The reception baseline assessment will provide a snapshot of pupils starting points 

when they arrive at school, establishing a new starting point to measure the progress 

that they make by the end of year 6. 

 

This assessment takes place within the first six weeks of starting reception. We will 

be administering the assessment during the next six weeks., this will commence on Monday 11th 

September 2023. 

 

 

Please take the time to read the information attached to this email. 

 

 

The Reception Year Group leader, Mrs Rossi is available to answer any questions you may have. 

 

 

 

 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 
Mrs N. Kelly 

Headteacher 
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